
NOTICE 
 

TO ALL STUDENTS OF E/15 BATCH 

 

All scheduled academic sessions for E/15 

students will continue on-online basis until 

further notice. Please also note the academic 

sessions will be conducted according to the 

already announced semester 7 timetable. 

 

 

 

Dean Engineering 

12:00 noon, 5
th

 October 2020. 


